
Cupe school board support 
staff is asking all union 

solidarity partners... 

 
...To join them for a 

 
RESPECT RALLY!! 

 
 

Tuesday December 10, 2013 at the 
thames valley district school 
board (1250 dundas st, london) 

 
Starting at 4:00 p.m.  

(come as soon as you can get there). 

  


